
 

Message from the Editor 

 

It is a great honor for us to welcome you as Editor of Journal of Education and Special Education Technology’s 

(JESET) Issue in 2016. We, as Editorial Team of JESET, aimed to publish and support well-designed and original 

researches on special education and educational technologies. Through, we believe that quality of integration 

and use of technology in education, especially special education would increase and become widespread as days 

pass. From this point of view, we glad to present you an article, titled as “Technology Use via Students with 

Hearing Impairment: Hear Your Voice and Be Heard”, at this issue of JESET. The article written by Adile Aşkım 

KURT and Derya ORHAN GÖKSÜN from Anadolu University. It was supported by a scientific project program and 

conducted at a special education school in this university. In the frame of study, it was aimed to develop the 

technology use process in reading and writing activities for students with hearing impairment using Wikis was 

designed as an action research. The researchers were analyzed the views of students with hearing impairment 

and reported their interesting and contextual results on implementation. Finally, I present many thanks to all the 

contributors who helped us to publish this issue. 

 

Best Regards,  

Associate Professor Doctor Adile Aşkım KURT 

 


